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The Syed Maghrabi Scholarship committee consists of myself and Stacey Knight-Davis. 

We had five applicants for the Scholarship this year. One later retracted their application. The Committee chose Amber Burtis from Southern Illinois University in Carbondale. This will be her first year attending the conference. 

Ramune Kubilius, and Cynthia Snyder will be working on the Silent Auction that helps fund the Syed Maghrabi Scholarship each year. They have reported over a dozen items for this year’s Conference. A big “thank you” to that Subcommittee for its work. 

No board action at this time.
